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be confident of th|s that he who began a good work in you will carry |t on to
completion until the day of Christ Jesus.” Phillippians 1:6
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Thursday 23rd November 7-8pm
book your place at:
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Group Leader’s Guide

www.bit.ly/URCTalking About_s. ~

. - . The CF support team will be running 8
It's ]UST online sessions for church leaders, parents

and youth and children workers to help
nurture faith in the next generation. The
course was developed by Care for the
Family. The aim of the course is to take a
fresh look at what may cause young people
to turn away from the church and how we
can play our part in reversing this trend.
You could also organise a similar session in
your church.To get the free course material
from Care for the Family click on the link
https://www.careforthefamily.org.uk/cours
es/courses-involving-faith/gyktc/
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Any news or information you want to share let us know: support@congregational.org.uk
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CX HIGHLIGHTS OF NIGEL’S VISIT TO THE CF CHURCHES
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CF- SCOTLAND
It has been cold for me. | spent 3 days in
Edinburgh with a friend, sightseeing and
staying in a hostel dorm. | then spoke at
the Scottish Assembly in Eyemouth. Great
to meet and be encouraged by some
growth in the Churches.

Any news or information you want to share let us know: support@congregational.org.uk



